
 

 

 

 

 

        

From: Mike 
To: McFadden, Daina (ECY); Hanford (ECY); Heart of America NorthWest; HanfordDialogue@rl.gov 
Subject: re: Hanford Emergency Management Plan and Building Emergency Plan permit modification public comment 

period notification 
Date: Saturday, February 15, 2020 4:41:51 PM 

THIS EMAIL ORIGINATED FROM OUTSIDE THE WASHINGTON STATE EMAIL 
SYSTEM - Take caution not to open attachments or links unless you know the sender AND 
were expecting the attachment or the link 

1. Remove all nuclear waste, 

2. Do not allow anymore nuclear waste into the facility, 

3. Replace all the single storage tanks, 

4. Stop all the nuclear leakage entering the Columbia River 

5. Glassification! 

Mike Conlan, Redmond WA 
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